
----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: "Chris Hadlow" <chris.had4@gmail.com> 
To: "Felton Thomas" <Felton.Thomas@cpl.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2009 11:41:30 PM (GMT-0500) America/New_York 
Subject: Ruth Hadlow 
 
Mr. Felton, 
I just wanted to thank you for the nice rememberance of my aunt, Ruth 
Hadlow, which is posted on the library's web site. Also, I enjoyed the 
article by Grant Segall and the photos of her. A friend alerted my family to 
this. 
 
Ruth was everyone's favorite aunt. Her nieces and nephews respected and 
admired her, and she will be greatly missed by us all. 
 
When I was nine years-old, Ruth suggested to my father that he buy a Nancy 
Drew book for me. He did, I got hooked on the series, and started going to 
the public library to find more of Nancy's adventures. Thus began my love of 
libraries, so much so, that I decided to make library work my career - I 
work at the Missoula Public Library in Missoula, MT. And all it took was a 
librarian, who happened to be a special aunt, suggesting a book. How simple 
and so much like Ruth to do that. 
 
Thanks again for the tribute to Ruth. 
 
Good wishes, 
 
Christine Hadlow 
 
 
--  
Felton Thomas 
Director 
Cleveland Public Library 
325 Superior Avenue 
Cleveland, OH  44114 
216-623-2827 
216-623-7015 fax 
felton.thomas@cpl.org 
http://www.cpl.org 
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